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CHICAGO, Jan. 13, 2021— Boeing today released the following statement:

“We continuously assess our political action committee contributions to ensure that Boeing supports those who
reflect our company’s values. Boeing strongly condemns the violence, lawlessness and destruction that took
place in the U.S. Capitol on January 6, 2021. Given the current environment, we are not making political
contributions at this time. We will continue to carefully evaluate future contributions to ensure that we support
those who not only support our company, but also uphold our country’s most fundamental principles.”
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